
Monday June 13, 2022 

7-8pm 

Location:  Brassie Restaurant  

FP Home and School Association meeting  

Welcome to all members!!! 

 

Welcome to all of our new and existing families to Frank Panabaker Home and School 

Association.  

 

Our Executive Team: 

Shannon Holmes Shedden - President  

Alaina Evans - Vice President  

Vanessa Blake - Treasurer  

Sarah Rietkoetter - Secretary  

John Scime - Membership Coordinator 

 

We would like to remind all members that this is an open minded space where everyone’s 

thoughts and opinions are welcome and will be considered as a group. 

 

Our Home and School Association focus is “Best start for each student “ focus. As well working 

together with the community to make our home and School families join as one. Keeping that in 

mind we plan events and fundraisers to be able to do fun things for the kids and community as 

well as give the students in the school the tools to be able to succeed and do well. 

We work with the School Council but are two separate groups. School Council is a government 

mandated group run by the school principal and the School Principal oversees the decisions that 

are brought forth. 

The Home and School Association is an non-profit Association that was started 104 years ago. 

We are run by the parents of the school with each other and make decisions as a group as to what 

we will get behind and show our support.  

 

 

Agenda Topics 

 

Council Member 

Approve minutes from April 

meeting  

Shannon/membership   

Approve agenda for this June 

meeting  

Shannon/membership                  

  

Treasurer Report Balance =    Vanessa   

Spending of funds Items 

ordered   

Shannon  

Grad   Shanel (can’t be here)  Shannon  

Panabaker Extravaganza     Shannon 

Elections 



2022 President: Vic

e President: Treasurer: 

 Secretary: 

 Membership 

Coordinator: Grad 

Chair:  We will be 

moving elections to 

September 29th meeting 

as we don’t have enough 

here today to meet 

quorum.  Vanessa has 

expressed that she is 

happy to stay on as our 

Treasurer and I am also 

happy to stay on as 

President.  We will be 

looking for a Secretary 

for our new school year.  

  A massive thank you 

to our Poster champion, 

Sarah for all the 

outstanding posters and 

creativity you have done 

for us.   

 

We would like to thank everyone for their efforts and input over the past year.  Our 

school is so fortunate to have such a great community of Home and School 

members and volunteers that make it all worth while.   

Many thanks! 

 

Upcoming Meeting dates: 

Thursday, September 29th 2022 

We are hoping for this to be an in person meeting at the school. 

*Other meetings for Oct, Nov, Jan, Feb, April and May are TBD 
 

 


